
Lawmakers:  Rather than scapegoating Employment Agency Director Kay Erickson for 
the slow processing of unemployment claims, why not be constructive and work to 
upgrade the agency's computer systems and increase staffing.  Auditors warned you for 
years that the technology needed to be upgraded.  Firing agency heads may look like 
you are doing something but will probably prolong processes.  Oregon voter, Carol E. 
Johnson  
 


